
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/28/2016 4:18:40 PM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Statement

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 4:18:29 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT Statement

SCDOT Statement on the Indictments of Former Employees

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) acknowledges the State Grand Jury 
indictments of three former employees after a lengthy and thorough investigation.

Secretary of Transportation Christy Hall said, “SCDOT has zero tolerance for wrongdoing of any kind 
and wishes to express its appreciation for the hard work of both the State Law Enforcement Division (SLED) 
and the SC Attorney General's Office.”
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